
December 13, 1932 
 

Mr. Henry Hart 
328 Post Street 
San Francisco, California 
 
Dear Mr. Hart: 
 
 Your letter of December 9th giving me the history of the fresco of Buddhist angels which 
I saw in the basement of your shop,has [sic] been received.  
 It seems to me that you have provided a history of this fresco which is sufficient for 
identification purposes.  
 
 Would it be possible for you to hold this fresco until a couple of days after Christmas 
when I could come down and see it again??Please [sic] let me know as I will not make the 
journey unless by so doing the fresco would become available in case I should decide to buy it 
and we can come to satisfactory terms. 
 
 Kindly do not mention to anybody the possibility of my coming. 
 
 With kindest regards, 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 Gertrude Bass Warner. 
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